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MR Rebecca Toon
7 Gunyah place ST
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I am opposed to the development at Careel Head road. Having a Dan Murphy's and childcare
centre at this site is a recipe for both traffic and pedestrian disaster. The traffic congestion in
this area is bad enough during school drop off and pick up it would only worsen with this
proposed development. Having a bottle shop opposite the sporting fields will encourage
drunken behaviour on the weekends. We need to be supporting local business not squashing
them.




